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In an effort to keep Delaware's medical community current on the latest
information regarding the coronavirus crisis, the Medical Society of Delaware is
sharing the following:

DPH Announce Additional Death, 18 New
Positive Cases, Change in Call Center Hours

According to the Delaware Division of Public Health (DPH), Delaware has a
total of six deaths related to COVID-19. The most recent death involved a 79-
year-old female from New Castle County who was not hospitalized. The

individual had underlying health conditions. The source of exposure is related
to travel to another state with positive COVID-19 cases.

There have been 232 total laboratory-confirmed cases in the state since March
11, including 18 additional cases since yesterday - 141 are from New Castle
County, 25 are from Kent County, and 66 are from Sussex County. Nine
Delaware residents have recovered from COVID-19.Thirty-three individuals are
currently hospitalized, nine are critically ill.

Due to a reduced volume of calls, the DPH call center will be open from8:30
a.m. - 6:00 p.m., Monday through Friday and 10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Saturday and Sunday. The call center number is 1-866-408-1899.

Read more.

MSD in the News

The Medical Society of Delaware was in the news this week.Delaware State
News shared MSD's Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) Information sheet
compiled by MSD from questions physicians and practice managers submitted
for the DPH conference calls. Thank you to everyone who took time to ask
those important and timely questions. Your participation is helping people
outside the medical community as well. Read news coverage. Read updated
FAQ.



https://files.constantcontact.com/01c210be101/16efdf2a-f007-48d2-97f0-5bba0da7fca6.pdf
https://delawarestatenews.net/coronavirus/medical-society-of-delaware-answers-faqs-on-coronavirus/
https://files.constantcontact.com/01c210be101/07f0314d-8bd6-43ff-bd80-d688ed4b9684.pdf

Next DPH Call Scheduled for Physicians and
Practice Managers

The next operator-assisted conference call for physicians and practice
managers will be Tuesday, March 31 at 6:00 p.m. Please call866-506-4188.
This is a direct number to call in, there is no access code. If you would like to
submit a question for DPH, please do so by 2:00 p.m. Tuesday. Submit

question.

For more information and resources regarding COVID-19, MSD has created a
coronavirus resource page on our website. View resource page.
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https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/COVIDCall6
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__r20.rs6.net_tn.jsp-3Ff-3D0016fBCO1Zn9m80WkRpJrFyr3wBrf5vmX5Wj5kX-5Ft8eqZhidleWk8-5FZjsbAks2nWwTiqHthfvyZ8oCsQnKaPTULT2wobQcs3f1loEX1iywoBVJvUytF-2DCr0Vd6xXzuTpWtkPnrf2UT0ZnVnKTHp2AJnyZPxq0E9zJSlF3R2MdDad7aQ2olAmPL57L61hTJ964iVFcFgrEIYzvdK1tj0tkAN1mzWhhORkqjjPemzQFPge6HYb4MflNYo1W9DXc7Jv3O-5FmJo-5FZZfLWcfgnfdYy2cQKWHSscTPvcfPFE-5FVUUDO2mgMKFSdHUeLJjveS8RcZkv6-26c-3D3GVjmWYZahaFfpmAtF00G8EFb2-2Drw-2DtwjF4vxvBdPCV9cTpim8XS2w-3D-3D-26ch-3D-2DpDf9poqe6Hgpb-5Fvc6GJCucT-2D-2Df9x56vQHzoW5Xfo8hB5P7-5FpjPgjA-3D-3D&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=KhhozPlu0yfG091DdyHRpreZQAU7tNXUuSKtZS7bnjA&m=PW3MzkHUvyrmse-nsCB58uSxNgmLo1RaL8CdHEyVLLs&s=j-2sVK2DocdNQe0CdzlFPcvPkfE3OGyhKqZdViaNsN4&e=

